
RCMP QUARTERLY6

Lyons, France, and would like to corre­
spond with other police officers.
André Jaune
Commissariat de police
Quai Sainte Claire
26100 Romans/lsère
France

SEEKING PEN PALS
I am a 35-year-old police officer with the 
National Police in Romans, 100 km from

OFFICERS' TRAPPINGS FOR SALE
I have the following articles for sale: an 
officer's sword, RCMP issue, with silver 
and brown leather scabbord; a pair 
officer's riding boots, size 12 (C), used 
only a few times and one gold belt and 
accessories. Those interested may 
contact:
Charles A. Philion
3625 Berne St.
Brossard, Quebec
J4Z 2P1
Tel.: (514) 676-8040

HISTORY OF POLICE VEHICLES
I am a Canadian serving with the Métro­
politain Police in London, England, and I 
am attempting to compile a comprehen­
sive history of police vehicles worldwide.
I would appreciate photographs of any 
type of police vehicle and a brief 
explanation.
Sgt. Christopher Taylor
55 Guilford Avenue, 
Surbiton, Surrey 
KT5 8DG, ENGLAND
Tel: 081-399-4000

RCMP ITEMS FOR SALE
The following articles are for sale: one 
complete set of 48 sterling silver comme­
morative medals depicting the first 100 
years of the Force (limited, hallmarked, 
first edition) along with two special 
medals and a large album, and two sets 
of four cap badges of the Force (one in 
brass finish and one in gilt and blue 
vitreous enamel finish), each in presen­
tation set with history booklet.
J. Ray Jodoin
Ottawa, Ontario
Tel.: (613) 782-8726 (work)

(613) 731-9961 (home)

LOOKING FOR MR. JONES
I am interested in obtaining information 
from anyone who may have been 
familiar with Bill Jones, who was arrested 
on a vagrancy charge at Meadow Lake, 
Saskatchewan, in the fall of 1930. While 
in custody, it was learned that he was 
wanted on a murder charge, possibly in 
Texas. Jones was a tall man, with 
reddish-brown hair and was possibly 
born in April in the early 1900s.
Should any of your readers recall this 
incident, I would appreciate hearing from 
them.
Lorelei McKenzie
Box 633
Charlie Lake, British Columbia
V0C 1H0
Tel.: (604) 787-1704

Letters to the Editor


